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We are pleased to offer your child a lateral flow test during the first school week
back from Tuesday 4 until Friday 7 January. To give consent for this to happen, we
ask that parents/carers click here or use the link below to fill in the necessary
details required.

https://forms.office.com/r/WkZH8Ck16r

LFD kits will be issued this week so that your child/children can test at least
twice a week over the holidays. Students can also obtain an LFD kit from Student
Services. Please could you ensure that one test is reserved for Monday 3 January
prior to returning to school on Tuesday 4 January.

Have a good christmas break and a happy new year.

Regards %
Mr Erwin
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See overleaf for what we're working on following your feedback
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With your feedback we're working towards a
five star rating.

Not enough information
about clubs and trips

Homework needing to
be posted on ClassCharts
and set readily

Regular communication

Not having contact back
when calling in.

Monitoring of the
corridors during move-
ment time

Access to toilets

More SEND provision

More information on
curriculum
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More support for neuro-
diverse students

More detailed academic
reporting
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Dear Parents, Carers, and Families,

1 A huge Ho, Ho, Ho hello to you all. | hope that this
message finds you and your families well.
As we move forward towards the new year, | am very
confident that every student in Year 11 will do
themselves proud. If the effort and drive with which
they finished this challenging year is anything to go
by, then our confidence in them is truly justified.
Next year, working together with parents/carers,
hopefully everybody in Year 11 will continue to
uphold the school values, along with high levels of
purpose and motivation. Positive attitude,
attendance, and punctuality, enjoying new
experiences and learning new things every day to help
every student reach their full potential and to gain
the Post 16 destinations of their choice.
Extra effort must not only take place in the

classroom, but also at home. It is especially important
that students keep up to date with their work;
ensuring they collect missing subject work to
complete if they've been away.

s LEADING
NAE I
LPPA awarp



Staniland Way Tel: 01733 765950 _ KE N STI M PSO N

Email: info@kscs.org.uk

Werrington 5,
Peterborough s bl N\ % CO M M U N |TY

Facebook: KenStimpsonSchool

PE4 6T Tweet: @ks_school

e, SCHOOL

to gam LS

Principal: Mr B. Erwin | Chair of Governors: Mr T. French

Regarding the recent PPEs (Pre-Public
Examinations), as these were the first public
examinations students have sat in a while, the
feedback | received and what | witnessed was
fantastic considering everything. We are very
proud with the way Year 11 have approached these
exams and given them a go.

With the data from the PPEs, teachers will now best
direct students on how to focus and further
develop any areas that may need improving.

With this in mind the importance of Unit 6 is
greater than ever for students to close any gaps in
their subjects. It is paramount that students take '
full advantage of any extra work and for
parents/carers to work with us to ensure that their

child reaches their true potential.

Some key dates and information for Year 11 next year:

Year 11 Progress evening 05/01/22, Information regarding this
event and how to book appointments will follow.

Post 16 Taster Day 07/01/22, giving Year 11 a taster session in
their chosen Post 16 subjects. More information to follow.
Unit 6 will commence again the week begin 10/01/22,
information to follow.

On behalf of all the Year 11 Team, | would like to wish you all a
successful, exciting, and healthy 2022. | am very much looking
forward to the year ahead and us all working together to
support every student be the best possible version of

themselves they can be. ‘ ‘1

Best wishes

lan Housley
Head of Year 11
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Our Christmas Jumper Day raised £294.06 for SAVE @
THE CHILDREN! Thank You to all for your dnnatlmns Save the
and fabulous Yuletide jumpers! , Children
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